
From: Porter, Marcia (ECY)
To: "Cory Kamphaus"
Cc: Pradeep Mugunthan; Greg Wolfe
Subject: RE: Trinity Pilot Yr 2
Date: Thursday, October 8, 2020 10:13:00 AM

Yes.  Same requirements as last time.
 
I will copy this reply and your original email below and attach to your electronic file
for reference.
 
Thank you.
 
Marcia Porter
CRO Water Quality General Permits Manager
509-454-7864—office
509-406-6624--cell
 
WA State Department of Ecology Central Regional Offices is closed to walk-in service until further
notice as we adhere to a statewide effort to slow the spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19). Regional
staff are available by telephone and email, and information is also available on our website. We remain
committed to service, so don’t hesitate to reach out to us.
 
This communication is public record and may be subject to disclosure as per the Washington State Public
Records Act, RCW 42.56
 
From: Cory Kamphaus <kamc@yakamafish-nsn.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 9:35 AM
To: Porter, Marcia (ECY) <mpor461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Cc: Pradeep Mugunthan <pmugunthan@fourpeaksenv.com>; Greg Wolfe <wolg@yakamafish-
nsn.gov>
Subject: Trinity Pilot Yr 2
 

THIS EMAIL ORIGINATED FROM OUTSIDE THE WASHINGTON STATE EMAIL
SYSTEM - Take caution not to open attachments or links unless you know the sender AND
were expecting the attachment or the link

Hello Marcia-
 
  Just providing an update on the upcoming plans to repeat the Trinity pilot study we
conducted last winter.  If you recall, we did a very small number of fish in 2019/2020 of
around 300 and Ecology's determination was to be di-minimus and not needing analysis.  The
first season went very well and better than expected in some regards considering the nature of
the site location.  We'd like to proceed with Yr. 2 of the pilot with the only requested
alternation being an increase in fish production to mirror densities that could be closer to
future, full operations scenarios.   This would require closer to 900 fish and at a starting
weight of 25fpp; approximately 36lbs starting weight.   In comparison, full on-site production
after build-out would be closer to 5,000 starting pounds.    
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  Please let me know if this is good to move forward with.  Tentatively fish transport would be
last week of October with feed beginning Nov. 1.  
 
  Thanks.
 
Cory Kamphaus
Northern Ceded Lands Production Supervisor
Yakama Nation Fisheries Resource Management
Peshastin Field Station
o - 509-548-9413 x 102
c - 509-860-1694
 


